
 

 
Date: 2/22/21 
 
Monroe PD Complaint #: 2129-21 
 
Incident: Single vehicle rollover traffic crash  
 
On Monday, February 22, 2021 at approximately 6:40PM, Officers of the Monroe Police Department were dispatched to 
northbound I-75 for a single vehicle rollover crash.  At the scene, MPD Officers located a pickup truck that had rolled over on 
the Elm Avenue bridge at Exit 13. The pickup truck came to rest on the roof of the vehicle and the driver, and lone occupant, 
were located outside of the vehicle. The driver was not injured as a result of the crash and was medically cleared at the scene 
by MCA paramedics. Officers closed two lanes of traffic for approximately one hour to conduct the investigation. Initial findings 
suggest alcohol may have been a factor in the crash. Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact 
Officer Winter of the Monroe Police Department.          
 
 
From: Lieutenant D. Clanton 
Investigating Officer(s):  Officer Winter 
Contact Information: (734) 243-7500 x7575   
 
For More Information Contact: PIO / Administrative Captain J.D. Wall 
Business (734) 243-7502 Fax (734) 243-7512 
MPDRecords@monroepolice.org 
 


